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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 18th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Department for Education has announced changes to Relationships and Sex Education (RSE). 

These changes came into effect in September 2020 and all schools will be required to comply with the 

updated requirements by Summer 2021.  

We have worked hard to plan the RSE curriculum and policy so we can be sure our RSE provision is 

appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

 Age 

 Physical and emotional maturity 

 Religious and cultural backgrounds 

 Special educational needs and/or disabilities 

 

We need your feedback to help us do this. 

 

Here’s how you can help: 

You can access the draft Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) policy on our school website: 

https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=School+Policies&pid=123  

If you have any comments or questions regarding the draft policy and planned curriculum, please contact 

us using the email addresses admin@norwoodschool.co.uk or office@norwoodschool.co.uk  

The deadline for responding to the consultation is noon on 28/01/2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs M Richardson Mrs J Cockerill   Mrs A Gill   Mrs D Reynolds 

RSE Lead  RSE Working Party Staff RSE Working Party Governor Headteacher 
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